
From: Bohl, James
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: Fwd: Compromise
Date: Thursday, August 10, 2017 3:32:34 PM

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Patty E <pattyelliotts@gmail.com>
Date: August 10, 2017 at 2:51:18 PM CDT
To: rjbauma@milwaukee.gov
Subject: Compromise

Good Day,

My husband and I live at 1522 N. Prospect, when we bought our condo we were told there
would be a building next door where the Goll Mansion resides. That space is zoned for a 38 unit
condo and I accepted that when we purchased our condo.
The new owner of the Goll mansion is trying to change the zoning to accommodate a 192 unit
apartment building which uses up most of the lot size for the building.
I would hope we could come to a compromise. I realize 50/50 most likely would not work for
him, but maybe he could make it 30% smaller.
Does it have to be all or nothing? Would it be possible to ask him to come closer to what the
neighborhood would like to see there?
I would appreciate it if you would consider helping that happen.

Sincerely,
Patty Alajajian
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